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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

November 14, 1951

Mr. B. F. Bess

Box 2061 Re: Bess-Rock Bros.,
Roxalana Road No. 1 NESW Sec. 10~
Dunbar, West Virginia 1¢N-35E Quay County
Dear Sir:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 6, 1951,
wherein you have requested approval to resume drilling operations
at the above captioned well.

Our files on this well are still incomplete and we want you to comply
with our requests for information on all operations at the well, to be
submitted on specific Oil Conservation Commission forms. Iam
enclosing necessary forms which you shall fill out in triplicate and
return to this office. You may submit the casing record, as outlined
by you in your letter of June 13, 1951, on Form C-103. You may state
the fact that you want to resume drilling operations and your proposed
plan of work on Form C-102.

Following receipt of these forms, duly filled out and signed, we shall
then be able to grant the approval which you seek.

It is not our intention to purposely hinder your progress on this well
considering the fact that you should be very nearly ready to resume
work. Please furnish us the above mentioned data and we shall be
more than glad to cooperate with you in your endeavors.

Very truly yours,

E, A, CHAVEZ,
Geologist
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